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To: Directors of Income Security 
 
 

From: Gerry Schmidt/Bryan McTaggart 
Directors of Field Operations 

   
Telephone: 

 
 

  

 
There are occasions when social allowances recipients move solely for the purpose of pursuing 
an education.  Previously, these costs have been considered as regular special needs. 
 
These types of moves will not be considered as part of a recipient’s educational plan and the 
cost of such a move as an educational cost. 
 
In order to facilitate entering this type of move into SAMIN, a new non-continuous need code 
has been entered into the system.   


